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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 648 total 
 Kindergarten:  78 
 First Grade:     78 
 Second Grade: 68 
 Third Grade:    68 
 Fourth Grade:  74 
 Fifth Grade:     67 
 Sixth Grade:    77 
 Seventh Grade: 63 
 Eighth Grade: 75 

 
Student Highlights: 
 Willamina’s PTC challenged FCS to a BOXTOP challenge.  We both were going 
to see who can collect the most boxtops for the month of November.  FCS Titans were 
victorious in this endeavor.  Willamina collected 4, 293.  FCS collected 8,891.  Boxtops  
are worth ten cents a piece.  So that contest raised $889 for our school.  The top winner 
was Ty Tomlinson.  He won a FCS sweatshirt.   He and Mrs. Hofenbredl will meet with 
Carrie Zimbrick and Willamina’s winner for lunch.  Mrs. Zimbrick will have to wear a 
Titan shirt to school. The whole school will have a Just Dance assembly to celebrate our 
victory. 
 We held our first FCS “TUTU COOL TO BULLY” day on November 13th, 2013.  
This was to make students aware that bullying needs to stop at FCS and to honor a past 
student, Kaitlyn Boris who took her own life. 
  

What’s New: 
 Goal Setting conferences were held with each certified staff and either Mrs. 
Hofenbredl.    Due to HB 290 Teachers goals are based on Student Learning Growth.  
There was a lot more work on teachers part, but they all worked hard on it. 
 November 1st-  All FCS staff were involved in either a Mathematics Professional 
Development or a writing Professional Development.  All Math teachers were working 
on instituting the 8 mathematical practices that we learned about.  

Dates to remember: 
 12/13  5-12 Band Concert 

 12/18  K-4 Christmas Concert 

 12/20 Last Day of School for Christmas break 


